NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE ADOPTION OF PREQUALIFICATION REGULATIONS

NOTICE is hereby given that on Monday, May 20, 2024, at or about 7:00 PM at the Garabrant Center, 4
Wilson St, Mendham, NJ 07945 the Mayor & Council of the Borough of Mendham will conduct a public
hearing on the adoption of prequalification regulations for general restoration contractors which will
apply to the anticipated bid for the Structural Stabilization of the Cary Barn (Scott Farm Barn). Any
member of the public wishing to comment will be heard at that time. Copies of the proposed regulations
are available for inspection at the Bowers Building 6 West Main Street, Mendham, NJ 07945.
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